
 

BE-FAST Hunter Update

for Hyper-Acute Stroke

Treatment

WHEN Monday, July 25th 2022

6:30 PM - 8:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

Stroke is one of the leading causes of disability in Australia. There
are approximately 50,000 new strokes each year in Australia. We
need to increase awareness through education including early
identification of patients who may be eligible for hyper-acute
therapy. Appropriate escalation and investigations of minor
stroke/TIA to help reduce the risk of recurrent and disabling stroke.
Please join Dr Carlos Garcia Esperon JHH stroke Neurologist for an
update for GPs on Hyper-acute stroke, TIA management and
secondary prevention.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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